COLUMBIA CHARTER TOWNSHIP

8500 JEFFERSON RD
BROOKLYN, MI 49230

JUNE 27, 2023

Hello Neighbors,

As a taxpayer in Columbia Charter Township, we are seeking your input on several critical
issues that will come before the Township Board in the near future. There are two
pressing topics that we are asking every resident to provide feedback on. The feedback
that we receive from residents will help shape the regulation and planning in our
comnmunity for many years to come. Please take time to consider the following issues and
then relay your opinion back to us;

1. Although the Township Board voted to prohibit the sale, distribution and processing of
cannabis; Do you, as a property owner, believe that the Township should consider adopting
appropriate regulations to allow for the commercial production, processing and sales of
cannabis? If so, what locations within the township do you believe would be most
appropriate for such businesses? Would you be opposed to locations adjacent to your
property in agriculturally zoned areas®?

2. While township officials recognize that county road conditions in the Township are
getting worse with each passing day, are you supportive of the township researching the
possibility of a road millage for Township residents in the future? This would mean that
every resident would pay a portion of repairing County owned roads if a road millage were
passed by a majority of residents.

We have included a short form with this letter, to provide answers to the above two
questions. Forms can be mailed back to:

Columbia Charter Township
Attn: Supervisor Marsh
8500 Jefferson Road
Brooklyn, MI 49230

If you prefer to submit your responses via email, those emails can be sent to:
supervisor@twp.columbia.mi.us

We value your opinion and look forward to hearing from each and every resident in the
Township!

Kind Regards,

Barry Marsh
Supervisor

P.S. If it's not too much to ask, we would also like your input on the Master Plan Survey
for the township, which can be found on our website at
www. twp.columbia.mi.us/master-plan-survey/



Columbia Charter Township
8500 Jefferson Road -

Brooklyn, Ml 49230

(517) 5922000

www.twp.columbia.mi.us

Name:

Property Address:

1. Although the Township Board voted to prohibit the sale, distribution and processing of cannabis;
Do you, as a property owner, believe that the Township should consider adoptmg appropriate
“regulations to allow for the commercial production, processing and sales of cannabts? If so,
what locations within the township do you believe would be most appropnate for such
businesses? Would you be opposed to locations adjacent to your property in agnculturally
zoned areas?

2. Whlle townshlp officials recognlze that county road conditions in the Township are getting worse
with each passing day, are you supportive of the township researching the possibility of a'road
millage for Township residents in the future? This would mean that every resident would pay a
portion of repairing County owned roads if a road millage were passed by a majority of residents.

Please return to: .
Columbia Charter Township
Attn: Supervisor Marsh
8500 Jefferson Road
Brooklyn, MI 49230



